
 

 

13th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Kingswood Residential 
 
Year 6 children have the opportunity to attend a three-day residential trip in the autumn term. We will be 
attending Kingswood at their Colomendy Centre in North Wales from Wednesday 18th October – Friday 
20th October 2023. 
 
Colomendy is perfect for schools and groups looking for an immersive outdoor adventure. Some of the 
activities the children will be climbing and abseiling towers, high and low ropes, a 3G swing, zipwire, 
fencing, raft building, kayaking, canoeing and exceptionally realistic caving system built into a natural rock 
seam. If you would like to know more, please visit their website: https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-
centres/colomendy/   
 
The cost for the trip will be £178.00 and can be paid in increments throughout the year. Please note, if 
your child is eligible for Pupil Premium then their trip will be funded by school. Please email 
finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to let us know.  
 
 
Original instalment plan: 
 

Instalments 1: £30.00 03/01/2023 

Instalments 2: £30.00 01/02/2023 

Instalments 3: £30.00 01/03/2023 

Instalments 4: £30.00 01/04/2023 

Instalments 5: £30.00 01/05/2023 

Instalments 6: £28.00 01/06/2023 

 
Consent can be given through Parent Pay whilst also making payments through the item ‘Kingswood 
October 2023’. The payment item will go live on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
 
Please also make sure we’re aware of any allergy/dietary requirements your child may have. 
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We are looking forward to an exciting trip and hope that as many children as possible will be able to take 
part. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson 
Trip Organiser 
 
 
 


